
July 31, 2012 

Luther Shaw 

Tarpon Springs Police Department is asking the public for information regarding the 

murder of 48 year old Luther Shaw. 

 

At 6:39 a.m. on July 31, 2012, officers found Mr. Shaw appearing to have sustained lethal 

gunshot wounds, laying on the ground in the roadway of South Safford Avenue, near 

East Harrison Street. 

 

The motive for the attack remains unknown, and there are no suspects at this point in the 

investigation. 

 

The Tarpon Springs Police Department is offering a $5,000 reward for information leading 

to the arrest and successful prosecution of the person(s) responsible for Mr. Shaw’s 

murder. 

 

If you have information please contact the Tarpon Springs Police Department Detective 

Division at (727) 938-2849 

$5,000 

REWARD 


